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From the Managers Desk
We had out last tournament of the year, a three person scramble, Thirty nine teams participated and it was 
successful thanks to volunteers like Jim Patton and Donald Burns who cooked hamburgers both days.

We will have a steak dinner on October 30th to recognize tournament committee volunteers. Those interested 
in helping with the tournaments next year are also invited. Just let me know so I can get a steak for you.
The winter time Pro Shop hours will be 8 am to 5 Pm effective with the time change.

The Board has directed that a gate be installed near the entrance to Green Oaks to 
keep uninvited visitors from coming on the property during non-operating hours. It will 
have a "No Trespassing" sign and plenty of reflective tape. Please be careful if you try 
to enter the property during the night.

I would also like to thank the ladies of LOGO for their work recovering the dining 
room chairs. They look great. 

Steak night November 6th & 20th

Sam

From the Superintendent

we have finished spraying in preparation for next spring. Leaves are starting to fall and we will be mulching 
them instead of blowing them into the woods. We will also be covering some bareareas with mulched leaves. 

You may have noticed that we have done some work on the "new" Lake that will be between the lakes on 
#14 and #10. We have pushed most of the debris into a pile for burning. I will be working on this project 
throughout the winter. 
We will also be finishing the bridge on #12 shortly. You may have to detour around the lake until the 
concrete cures. 

Wayne


